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16 March 2011

To all Filipinos in Bahrain:

Please be informed that the BAHRAIN GOVERNMENT HAS IMPOSED A CURFEW FROM
4PM TO 4AM starting Wednesday, 16 March 2011, and until further notice in the area extending
from Seef Flyover until the traffic lights before the Sheikh Isa bin Salman Bridge including 400
meters on either side of the highway. The residents of this area should coordinate with the
checkpoints to facilitate officially their movement (source: Bahrain News Agency).

In this regard, Filipinos are advised to stay indoors and keep off the streets during curfew hours
and not to go out unless absolutely necessary. The Bahrain government is in full control of the
situation and is firm in its resolve to restore peace and order in the Kingdom.

Again, please be reminded of the need to stock on food, water, and candles, to fill cars with gas
and to avoid going out uniess necessary.
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